
 

 
 

Weekly Estate Bulletin – Golden Lane Estate.   

 

Week ending 17 February 2017 
 

Refuse Chute Blockages  

The estate porters are still regularly clearing refuse chute blockages which have 

been caused by inappropriate objects being put down the chutes.  If a bag or 

item appears too big for the chute, please do not force it down.  Items such as 

card board boxes, large collections of books or magazines, or large plastic 

bottles, should be recycled.  Finally, please don’t put any cookware such as pots 

and pans down the chutes either. 

 

Recycling 

When filling your recycling bags, please ensure that you only put the permitted 

items inside for collection. For example, polystyrene is not recyclable and you 

can no longer recycle shredded paper either.   

Fann Street 

The railings on the underground carpark exit ramp have been damaged – this 

was reported to the City of London’s’ highways division on 16 February 2017 

 

Crescent House 

There is a buzzing noise coming from one of the water tank cupboards on the 

top floor – this was reported to the repairs section on 16 February 2017 

 

GLERA General Meeting – 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday 21 February 2017 at The Sir 

Ralph Perring Centre.

 

 

 

 

 Repairs free phone:  08000 350 003 

 Community Police: 0207 601 2452  

 Bishopsgate Police: 0207 601 2606  

 Estate Office:  0207 253 2556                       

 

 


